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April 24, 2018 
 
Letter of Reference:  Tim Africa Aid Ghana for Request for Application: “Mobilize Against HIV” 
 
The Positive Action for Children Fund (PACF), an initiative of ViiV Healthcare, is pleased to provide a 
letter of reference for Tim Africa Aid Ghana for the above referenced proposal. The Positive Action for 
Children Fund supports community interventions in PMTCT in 28 countries globally.  
 
We understand that the objective of the project was to “organize preventive and intensify education 
activities among 8000 youth and Adults in the communities, also target 5,200 people with HIV 
prevention messages through one-on-one and small group discussion, promote and distribute 98,333 
condoms and 1,500 HIV Testing and Counseling campaigns.” 
 
Following a competitive selection process, Tim Africa Aid Ghana was awarded a grant for £27,000 
from our PACF Grants Program in 2014. Tim Africa Aid Ghana was required to provide both narrative 
reports and results for approved indicators every 6 months, and a financial report every 12 months 
during the 24 month grant period. These were all reviewed and approved by the Grant Manager.  
 
 
If you would like further details about Tim Africa Aid Ghana, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
nicola.x.spicer@viivhealthcare.com.  
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 
Nicola Spicer 
Positive Action Executive 
 


